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Dear Union Members at ASARCO: 

 

I am writing today to encourage you to continue standing together in solidarity to demand the 

fair contract you have earned and deserve. 

 

A strong and healthy labor movement is essential for workers to achieve fair wages and benefits 

to support their families and sustain our communities. 

 

I am all too familiar with the tactics that ASARCO management uses to avoid its obligation to 

negotiate fairly with the unions that represent its hourly workforce in Arizona and Texas. 

 

The company has a history of trying to divide and exploit its employees while showing little 

regard for communities where they live and work. 

 

Directly or indirectly, your fight for justice at ASARCO will impact all of us, and it is important 

for you to know that you are not alone. 

 

As long as the struggle for justice continues, I stand with you in solidarity and offer my best 

wishes to you and your families. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Rep. Charlene Fernandez 

Minority Leader  

District 4 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


